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Docket Number 060606-WS - Progress reports on implementation of Anion 
Exchange in Pasco County, filed by Aloha Utilities, Lnc. pursuant to Order PSC-06- 
0270-AS-WU. 
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Jean Hartman 

From: Wayne forehand [wayneforehand@verizon.net] 

Sent: Friday, April 04, 2008 3 2 3  PM 

To : Jean Hartman 

cc: John Andrews Chairman BWN; Steve Reilly OPC 

Subject: Statement from BWN Committee 

Attachments: Wayne Forehand.vcf 

Jean Hartman; 

Steve Reilly asked that I email to you the customer's agreement to abate the anion settlement 
agreement. The following was reviewed by the meeting attendees and there is general 
agreement to move forward with 120 day abatement because it has become obvious that the 
PSC directed settlement is not being enforced nor followed by the utility. It appears that a sale 
is now the only reasonable solution to the 14 year old Aloha problem. 

From: Wayne Forehand in Trinity Florida! 

Statementdrom BWN Committee 

On Friday March the 7th, the Better Water Now (BWN) committee met at the Morton Plant 
Mease Out Patient Center. 

At this meeting we concurred that it is important to support the efforts of FGUA in purchasing 
Aloha Utilities. We also noted that the anion implementation is currently over 15 months 
behind schedule and environmental problems have surfaced. 

It appears that anion may no longer be appropriate. It also appears that the PSC refuses to 
enforce the settlement agreement. Therefore, the BWN committee supports the requested 
120 day abatement from the anion settlement and the suspension of further expenditures by 
Aloha. 

Submitted by: Wayne Forehand, for the BWN Committee 

4/7/2008 


